
DATES 

Term 2 Dates 

2nd May—8th 

July 

 

BOT Meeting 

26th May 

 

Ice Skating 

3rd June to 8th 

July 

 

Bike Safety 

Week 

23rd June 

 

Ski Camp 

27th, 28th, 29th 

July 

 

 

 

 

 

Seniors 

The seniors have been to Canada, U.S.A, Russia and are currently in the United King-
dom.  Studying these countries has been really motivating and we have all learnt 
some amazing things about foreign lands. 

The Soup is a hit, especially the Leek, potato and bacon. This week’s soup is chicken 
and sweetcorn.  

Books: - As we have been working so hard at school. Some of the students need new 
books – please check with your children to see if 
they need new 1B8s and glue sticks.  

 

Ski Camp  

 Ski camp this year is July 27th – July 29th. – We will 
need parent help, someone to organise meals and 
cook, transport and generally have a great time on 
the slopes with the students.  Please note that    
limited parent numbers can attend. 

Ski camp notices will be out soon as new health 
and safety means a bit more lead in time due to 
paperwork and safety checks. 

 

Juniors 

The junior room is a happy place although slightly scary with the new dinosaurs they 
have created. They are loving dance and they have picked up the steps and are now 
trying to find the rhythm. 

 

Board Meeting 

26th May in the junior room at 5.30pm. 

 

Term 2 Events 

Ice-skating 

June 3rd – July 8th 

Cost is $30.00 per student subsidised by the PTFA. Thanks 
Team. We still need parent help with transport a.s.a.p so I 
can do the appropriate Health and Safety forms. –Thanks to 
those parents  who have already offered. 
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Road Safety Week 

Postponed until June – Watch this space: Events around being a good pedestrian and cyclist will be or-
ganised. Matt and Kate from Paradise Trails coming in on Monday 23rd June to go over some safe cycling 
with the students. 

Please get in touch with the school if your child does not have a bicycle for the weeks activities so we can 
organise one. 

 

 

 

 

The Glenorchy School PTFA’s having a Mid 
Winter Ball this Year. 

Please contact Gorettie at School for more 
information regarding Tickets.   

 Date:  23rd July 

  At Memorial Hall 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

  

 


